
 
Hello everyone and welcome to May. April saw more below 
average temperatures than above, our rural neighbors will 
begin their spring seeding soon and we wish them well. 
 

The town has received our new water meter transmitters.  
From what Council has been told, there will be no need to 
stop water flow during the installation.  The transmitter just 
has to be switched out & the meters then would be read 
just like the power or gas meters.  A software problem 
though has occurred, so the roll out of our new meters 
must wait until it is fixed.  Modern technology is great when 
it works.  We must embrace this new technology because 
we can no longer get parts for our present system. 
 

Every season brings different challenges to Bylaw 
enforcement; Bylaws are in place to keep Two Hills a safe 
and attractive Town.  Bylaws are wide ranging from 
business and animal licenses, to traffic control.  Our 
residential streets are not designed to take heavy 
equipment.  There are individuals that still continue to take 
heavy equipment to their residences, remember that our 
infrastructure dollars are limited; once roads are fixed in an 
area, there may be years before they are scheduled for 
repair. Neighbours and other residents will have to deal 
with these poor roads for a long time. Please do not drive 
heavy equipment on our residential roads.  On the subject 
of roads, the paver will be in town as soon as the weather 
warms up.  We will be paving in the hall and arena area. 
 

We are also getting close to finishing our 2022 budget.  
Public works is in need equipment upgrades, to help pay for 
these upgrades Council is looking at placing a Public Works 
Equipment Upgrade fee on our monthly water bills.  This 
equipment upgrade will benefit all residents and as a 
Council we feel that this would be a fair way to help pay for 
equipment upgrades.  
 

Till next month, remember that we all live in this 
community and it is up to each one of us to do our part.  
Also please remember to treat everyone the way in which 
you would wish to be treated. 

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

   
  

 

 

 

Submit your Town photos to 
info@townoftwohills.com 

for a chance to be seen 
here! 

• May 10 - Regular Council Meeting 
• May 23 – Victoria Day OFFICE CLOSED 
• May 24 - Regular Council Meeting 

Victoria Day is Canada's oldest non-religious 
holiday. It marks the birthday of Queen Victoria 

(1837-1901). Following the death of Queen 
Victoria, May 24th was decreed as Empire Day 
across the British Empire. Today, Canada is the 
only country who still has a holiday on the day. 
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Due to dry windy conditions Fire 
Restrictions have been issued 

across the County of Two Hills. This 
means NO OPEN BURNING; NO 

FIRE PERMITS OR FIREWORKS ARE 
PERMITTED. 

 
Warming/cooking fires in 

approved fire pits are allowed.  

Refer to albertafirebans.ca  for 
more information.  

This will stay in place until 
conditions improve significantly. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 


	Words from Our Mayor

